
TOWN OF HARMONY NOTICE 
 
There will be a public test of the electronic equipment that will be used at the Tuesday, 
April 7, 2015 Spring Election.  The test will be held on Tuesday, March 31, 2015 at 
10:00 a.m. at the Harmony Town Hall, 440 N. Highway 14 Janesville.  All residents are 
invited to attend this public test. 
 
       Lisa Tollefson, Harmony Town Clerk 
 
 


